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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the Telephone Gap logging project. As someone who teaches Climate

Change and Planetary Health, I know that protection of our New England Forest Resources is essential to

protecting our planet, our ecosystems, our atmosphere from the effects of climate change. We know that 2023

was the hottest year on record and we remove chucks of our N.E. forests at our own peril.

 

Please help stop this senseless project to look Telephone Gap.

 

Susan Murcott


